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Tuesday, 14 March 2023 

 
 
Re: Maria’s Class assembly  
 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our class assembly on Friday 24th March at 9.20am. Please could 
your child come to school on that day dressed as a Stone Age person. No need to register, 
please sign in/out at the office when you arrive/leave, the assembly will take place in the school 
hall. 
 
Please do not buy a costume or spend any money on this. You can improvise with things you 
have at home or send your child into school wearing brown, black or navy bottoms and top as we 
have fabrics and furs that we could use as accessories. See images below for some ideas! 
 
If your child is a news reporter or a journalist, they need to wear smart clothes.  
 
Thank you very much for your support with this. 
 
 

   

 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Maria Andreou 
 


